July 6, 2009

Dear Lupe,

In 1980, President Jimmy Carter issued a Presidential Proclamation declaring the week of March 8th as the first National Women's History Week, which in 1987 became National Women's History Month.

When we began mobilizing the lobbying effort that resulted in President Carter issuing a Presidential Proclamation declaring the week of March 8, 1980 as the first National Women's History Week, we had no idea what the future would bring. Happily, in 1987, another of our successful lobbying efforts resulted in Congress expanding the week into a month, and March is now National Women's History Month.

In 2010, The National Women's History Project is spearheading a new campaign in recognition of this 30th Anniversary as well as our own 30th Anniversary. We have selected "Writing Women Back into History" as the theme for 2010 and we will be recognizing all previous National Women's History Month Honorees.

I am writing to extend a special invitation to ask you, as a previous Honoree, to serve on our 30th Anniversary Honorary Advisory Board and permit us to re-introduce you and your contributions to a new generation of women and girls. We hope to use the prestige and networks of our 30th Anniversary Honorary Advisory Board to promote the National Women's History Project's three decades of encouraging the rescue of women's contributions to our nation from more than three centuries of obscurity.

As a member of the Advisory Board, we will share ideas, contacts, and other suggestions through emails and other communication techniques. It will not require attending meetings, but we will be counting on your creativity and your dedication to help make this anniversary a national and international success.

I look forward to your positive response.

Best wishes.

Molly Murphy MacGregor

Executive Director and Cofounder

PS Please complete and return the enclosed form by July 30, 2009.

The National Women's History is the premier educational organization bringing women's accomplishments to the attention of the next generation

A non-profit, non-partisan educational corporation founded in 1980 3440 Airway Drive, Suite F, Santa Rosa, CA 95403 Phone: (707) 636-2888 Fax: (707) 636-2909 www.nwhp.org



Board of Directors

Jean Bowling Legal Assistant Real Estate Investor

Robert Cooney Author and Graphic Designer

Carol Griffith Federal Women's Network Manager

Rebecca Hollingsworth Community Activist

Molly Murphy MacGregor President and Co-Founder National Women's History Project

Gracia Molina de Pick Author, Community Organizer and Activist

Kim Salter Psychologist, Women's Rights Activist

Marielle Tsukamoto Educator, Community Activist

Margaret Zierdt Researcher and Retired Teacher

July 19, 2008

Dear Women's History Supporter,

I've enclosed a copy of our new promotional brochure. Thank you for your help in making possible the many accomplishments described in it. Our goal is to use this brochure to expand our outreach while building on the networks we've already established. With this in mind, I would like you join or rejoin our NWHP Network and encourage others to join us. Please use the enclosed card or register on-line by visiting our web store www.nwhp.org and then clicking on the NWHP Network icon and scroll down to membership.

I invite you to become a NWHP Network Ambassador. As an NWHP Network Ambassador you will be the first to receive important attachments such as the 2009 Poster image, 2009 Press Releases, and information related to NWHP events and programs via email. Your role as a NWHP Network Ambassador would be to send this information to your network of friends, colleagues, and organizations as well as to your local press contacts. If you are interested, please email me at ednasmolly@aol.com for more information.

Next year's theme, *Women Taking the Lead to Save the Planet*, gives us an opportunity to build new alliances with environmental organizations. In 2009, we will have several Honorees from each state and we will be encouraging 4th grade teachers to use the 2009 Honorees as a focus for their Social Studies curriculum, which emphasizes state history.

We encourage you to submit nominations of women who are taking a leadership role in protecting the environment on a local, state, national, or international level. Our goal is to compile and post on our website an extensive list of these women. Please visit our website www.nwhp.org for a 2009 Honoree Nomination Form.

Again, thank you for your support. I look forward to hearing from you.

Best wishes.

Molly Murphy MacGregor

Executive Director and Cofounder

PS. Please join us today.



Board of Directors

Jean Bowling Legal Assistant Real Estate Investor

Renee Chanon Civic Activist and Consultant

Robert Cooney Author and Graphic Designer,

Carol Griffith Federal Women's Network Manager

M. Lee Hunt Family Law Attorney

Molly Murphy MacGregor President and Co-Founder National Women's History Project

Gracia Molina de Pick Author, Community Organizer and Activist

Marielle Tsukamoto Educator, Community Activist

Linda J. Wharton Associate Professor of Political Science

Margaret Zierdt Researcher and Retired Teacher February 29, 2008

Dear Sponsor,

Thanks so much for joining us as a 2008 Non-Profit Sponsor. I apologize for the difficulty we've had in getting our 2008 Non-Profit Sponsors listed on our website.

Our webperson has guaranteed that she'll be able to get everyone listed and connected by the end of the week. We will email a special notice to our entire mailing list as soon as that task is completed.

Please contact me if you need help with your mailing list or promotional strategies. Information about our National Networking Conference will be posted on our website as soon as our webperson is able to catch up.

I already emailed our National Women's History Month press release and logo in hopes that you can use it in your promotions. If you did not receive it, please let me know. Your 2008 Sponsor Certificate is enclosed.

Thanks for all your work.

Best wishes.

Molly Murphy MacGregor

Executive Director and Cofounder

National Wome

National Women's History Project

Board of Directors

Lisa Frederiksen Bohannon Author and Speaker

Penny Colman Author & Educator

Robert Cooney Director, Woman Suffrage Media Project

Patricia Daniels
Business Owner and
Global Women's Advocate

Ada Deer
Director, American Indian Studies
Program
University of Wisconsin, Madison

Susan Etheredge Educator Smith College

Mary Foote-Davis Foote-Davis Associates Management Consultancy

Carol Griffith Federal Women's Network Manager

M. Lee Hunt Family Law Attorney

Molly Murphy MacGregor President and Co-Founder National Women's History Project

Earleen Norris V.P. NWHP Board of Directors Instructor/Trainer in Communications

Aprill Springfield Deputy Chief of Staff & Legislative Director

Shahla M. Werner Forest Entomologist/Former Co-President, NOW, WI, Chapter

Linda J. Wharton Attorney/Professor of Law & Political Science

Margaret Zierdt Researcher and Retired Teacher

Sending you lots and lots
of love pully